
 Dear Bella Donnas, 
 
Thank you for volunteering to be a Bella Donna at the February 19, 2017 Veni Vidi Vino wine 
tasting Sunday from 2pm to 5pm at the Alden Pines Golf Club (14261 Clubhouse Dr., Bokeelia, 
FL 33922 Italy's colors are red, white, and green. Any combination of apparel will work.  A 
longish skirt of any color is preferred but mid-calf is OK too. I have 4 white aprons to help 
protect your clothing. A white or light colored peasant style blouse is good. 
You will be distinguished as the Bella Donnas by a white kerchief scarf and a pretty wine cork 
necklace of your choice. I will bring those things to the event at no charge to you. You should 
wear black closed toe shoes that are comfortable for you because you will be standing most of 
the time. Red Headed Witches in Cape Coral (Del Prado) have great costumes in their shop. 
You need to arrive by 1:00pm unless you are part of the set-up crew. Meet at the area outside 
the fenced area on the right side of the building and by the Mobile food truck. I will be there by 
noon. 
 
Duties: 
At the last meeting of the wine tasting event committee it was decided the Bella Donnas will be 
keeping the appetizers stocked, the table neat and serving to the participants requesting 
appetizers from your table. You will be under a tent and outdoors. I will circulate and relieve 
volunteers for a break and there will be runners to bring more food to your table when needed. 
 The next wine tasting committee meeting will be February 16th, 6:00pm at the Island Grill next 
to Winn Dixie on Stringfellow Rd., Pine Island. You can get a better understanding of the event 
by attending the meeting. 
 
I look forward to working with you and will keep you up-dated for any changes. 
      
      Barbara Jameson  
      Matlacha Hooker Wine Tasting Committee   
      bjameson@embarqmail.com 
      919-333-4441(C) or 239-283-3153 (H) 
    
 

      


